
 

27th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Waddow Hall 

Year 6 children thoroughly enjoyed their residential trip to Waddow Hall.  They enjoyed many 
fantastic activities such as archery, bushcraft, abseiling, building and climbing crates, escaping 
locked rooms, many team building games, a campfire with roasted marshmallows and more  
importantly skills such as resilience and independence.   
Mrs Seabright, Miss Begum, Mrs Rahman and Mr Clarke have had lots of fun too and I thank the 
adults for giving up their time so that this once in a lifetime experience could take place.  If  
parents wish to see any photographs of the fun events then please do join us on twitter: 

@Alexpark_sch 

Class Photographs 

A reminder that Monday the 30th of October will be Class Photograph day.  Please can we  
remind all children to wear the correct school uniform.  We will be updating the school entrance 
hall with all the new classes and responsibilities. 

European Day of Languages 

Today we celebrated European Day of Languages.  Many children tried speaking in many different lan-
guages.  Thanks to our cook for making different foods for the children to eat at lunchtime linked to European 
day.  Homework has been sent out this week so that the children can find out a little more about languages 
spoken (or written) in their family and/or communities. 
 
NSPCC 

Just to let parents know that the NSPCC now have a special area on their website for  
children under 12 years old.  Childline kids allows young children essential access to child 
friendly advice on a variety of topics including bullying, self esteem and staying safe.  The 
site also has age appropriate games, videos and comic strips, providing a fun, reassuring 
and safe space for children online. 

www.childline.co.uk/kids 

E-safety and Knife Crime 

A reminder that letters have gone home inviting parents to our E-Safety and Knife crime assemblies and 
events in school.  The Knife Crime for years 5 and 6 will be held on Friday the 4th of October (9.30 - 
10.15am Classes 7 and 8/ 10.15 - 11am Classes 9 and 10/ 11 - 11.45am Classes 11 and 12).  Monday the 
7th of October will be E-Safety for year 5 and 6 and Knife Crime for years 3 and 4.  We welcome parents to 
join us to support your child. 

Attendance 
  
Well done to classes 2, 3, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10 and 11 for achieving over 96%  
attendance last week. 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 30th September - No Whole School Assembly - CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
* Tuesday 1st October - Class 2 Parents Meeting 
* Wednesday 2nd October - Harvest Assembly Father Nicholas (9am in the hall - Parents   
 Welcome)Classes 10 and 12 Parents Meetings  
* Thursday 3rd October - Classes 1 and 11 Parents Meetings 
* Friday 4th October - No whole school assembly - Knife crime workshops 

http://www.childline.co.uk/kids

